
 

8th October 2020 

 

 

12/10/2020—14/10/2020 Virtual parents 
evenings  

20/10/2020 PTFA Virtual AGM 

22/10/2020 Last day of term  

02/11/2020 First day of term  

18/11/2020 Whole school flu vaccinations 

Parents’ evening  
 

Parents’ evening will be taking place on zoom during the week commencing 12th October.  Please sign up 
for your preferred day and time using parent evening system as usual.  

heckingtonstrewscofe.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 

 

You will then be sent a link to the teacher’s meeting on Monday morning.  The teacher will run one 
meeting for the duration of the parents’ evening. When you attend the meeting, you will be held in a 
“waiting room” until the teacher lets you in to the meeting at your allotted time. You will then be 
disconnected after your appointment. 

 

Before your meeting starts, please will you: 

 

Check your microphone works 

Find a quiet space where you can talk to your child’s teacher without distractions 

Change the name that appears on your screen to your child’s name so that the teacher knows who is 
waiting in the waiting room. You will be prompted to do this when you first access zoom. 

If the connection is lost for whatever reason, please just reconnect and wait to be let into the 
meeting again.  

 

We are very pleased to announce that are returning to 
Hot school meals after October Half Term. 

 

 Please order your meals by midnight on Tuesday 20th 
October for the return to school for the new term.  

 We are excited to introduce Parent Pay. 
Not only will this mean you can send cashless payments for activities such as 
school trips, but also this will be our main form of communication.  Once 
activated, you will receive school letters, messages and any important 
information by email or text alert. This will eventually replace parent hub, 
although there will be an initial period of using both to ensure you have had 
time to register.  

Please look out for your activation letter coming home today.  

PTFA News  
The PTFA will be holding a virtual AGM on Tuesday 20th 
October at 9.15am via Zoom or Teams. It will be open to 
all to attend - if anyone would like to join the meeting 
please email ptfa@heckington.lincs.sch.uk 

 

Also a reminder to try your luck on the school lottery!
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/
heckington-st-andrews-church-of-england-school 
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